
Bill of Rights Day is observed on December 15, the anniversary of the ratification of the Bill of 

Rights, and it is celebrated throughout December.

Meet a District of Connecticut federal judge for a candid Q&A conversation

 Discuss careers in the law and the power of participating in 
our democracy as a judge, lawyer, juror, and engaged, 
voting citizen.

 Discuss what freedom in the Bill of Rights is most important in 
your life and why.  This activity can be facilitated by a 
teacher, federal judge, or an attorney mentor. Materials are 
available upon request.

 In-person and virtual sessions are available.

 Contact public_outreach@ctd.uscourts.gov for more 
information and to schedule an event.

 Join us for other year-round programs:
https://www.ctd.uscourts.gov/public-outreach.
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